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DISCLAIMER 

The Barford and Wramplingham Parish Council have used their best endeavours to prepare a 
consultation response that is factually accurate. No liability is accepted for any errors or 
omissions in this consultation response nor for any damages arising in contract, tort or 
otherwise from the use of any material contained in this response nor from any action or 
decision taken as a result the publication of it. 

The material and information contained in this response represent the BWPC's views; they do 
not constitute legal or other professional advice.  

 

Concerning Paragraph 1.8 under Services and Community Facilities 

OBJECT 

Do you consider the plan to be legally compliant? NO 

See other sections. 

 

Do you consider the plan to be sound? NO 

The bus service from Marlingford to Wymondham is infrequent, not daily. Why is this still 
incorrectly described? Have previous consultations been ignored? 

See other sections also.  

 

Does it comply with the duty to co-operate? NO 

See other sections. 

 

What changes do you think need to be made to the plan?  

Please update your information accordingly 

 

If you wish to participate in the hearing session(s), please outline why 
you consider this to be necessary? 

Somebody from the Parish Council can bring local knowledge to bear. 

 


